
Greetings from the dean
Hello AGO Friends,

I hope your new year is off to a wonderful beginning!  We certainly started 2013 in strong fashion 
with a well-attended social and interesting program by Schuyler Robinson, followed closely by 
Alan Morrison’s outstanding recital that we co-sponsored with the Louisville AGO chapter.  I hope 
you were able to attend one of these events.

Now it’s time to look towards one of our prime educational pursuits of the year, our Pedals, 
Pipes and Pizza event for young piano students on February 23rd.  Robert Whitaker, our Educa-
tion Chair, has done an outstanding job to put together this program which will be held at First 
Presbyterian Church in Lexington.  You can find more details in this newsletter.  If you know of 
a student age 11-17 or thereabouts who might be interested in PPP, please help us spread the 
word.  Robert has designed a great flier (available on our chapter website) that you can use to 
encourage the next generation of organists to attend this FREE event!

Your executive committee is beginning to plan next year’s programming, and we have already received some offers for 
potential events.  This is your chapter, so let me or any of the other executive committee members know what types of pro-
grams would be useful for you and we will take those ideas into account as we plan.
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Region V Convention

The website for our Region V Convention is UP and RUNNING:  www.agokalamazoo.org.  Registration on-line is now open 
-- please take note of the excellent pricing, including:

Students -- whether AGO members or not -- just $100.00
Spouses/Partners of AGO members at AGO member price
Bus transportation INCLUDED
Three meals INCLUDED
Optional Choral Academy INCLUDED
Complimentary breakfasts for hotel guests
Performances and workshops by a roster of Region V royalty, and national/international as well
All events within convenient short walking distance of each other
Complimentary mobility transport for those who desire it

We look forward to seeing EVERYONE with us in Kalamazoo and Battle Creek, June 30 - July 3, 2013.

Brooks Grantier, FAGO, Publicity Committee
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Certifiable
Robert Whitaker, CAGO, ChM, Education Chair
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 Area Events
SUN / 02.10.13			   REDEMPTION: A Journey from Slavery to Freedom
7.00p					     Good Shepherd Episcopal Church, Lexington

TUE / 02.19.13	 	 	 David K. Lamb, Organ Recital
12:20p - 12.50p				   Ransdell Chapel, Campbellsville University, Campbellsville

THU / 02.21.13	 	 	 Wesley Roberts, Organ Recital
8:00p					     Ransdell Chapel, Campbellsville University, Campbellsville

SAT / 02.23.13	 	 	 Pedals, Pipes and Pizza
10:00a - 2.00p				    First Presbyterian Church, Lexington
Lexington AGO Sponsored Event

SUN / 03.03.13			   University of Kentucky Women’s Choir
2:30p					     Cathedral of Christ the King, Lexington

TUE / 03.19.13	 	 	 Clif Cason, Organ Recital
12:20p - 12.50p				   Ransdell Chapel, Campbellsville University, Campbellsville

SAT / 03.23.13			   Bach Marathon
9:00a					     Maxwell St. Presbyterian Church, Lexington
1.00p - 6.00p				    Faith Lutheran Church, Lexington
Lexington AGO Sponsored Event

New Job Openings
Organist, Pianist, Nicholasville Christian Church (Disciples), Nicholasville.  Contact Susan Braden, ncc@windstream.net.

Members in the News
We send Dr. Jeff Jones, formerly organist/director at The Presbyterian Church, Danville our good wishes as he undertakes 
his new position at First Presbyterian Church, Savannah, GA this month. You can view the church’s website at www.sa-
vannahfpc.org. Click on “worship”, then “music ministry”. There is a full description of the church’s recent Schleuter Organ 
(2007), 3 manuals/47 ranks complete with photos of the organ construction and a link to the company website.  
            
In the interim before a search is undertaken, Dr. Wesley Roberts will serve as interim organist along with Joan Stansbury, 
interim choir director. Newcomer to the area, Dr. Jan-Piet Knijff, FAGO, Dutch organist now located in Australia and pres-
ently in UK graduate work in Classics/Latin, will serve several weeks interim through Easter, until Dr. Roberts can assume 
the interim position.  -- Schuyler Robinson, professional concerns

The French and British Organ Music Seminars
International Organ Music Seminars presents BFOMS 2013, a trip to England, Lyon, the French Alps, and Burgundy, Reims 
and Paris, July 25 - August 7, 2013.  During your trip, you can both hear and play magnificent instruments and experience 
master classes.  See www.bfoms.com for details.
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